
Morning Announcements 
Tuesday, June 20, 2023 
 
Please disregard the bells today.  Announcements will be made to dismiss 
class. 
 
Please be sure to check the Lost and Found located in the Main Office and 
the Gym.  All items that are left in the school on July 1st will be donated or 
discarded. 
 


